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Dear Brigadier General Ivan Georgiev Malamov,

[ extend a heartfelt gratitude on behalf of Nicolae Bilcescu Land Forces
Academy of Sibiu for your cadets’ valuable contribution and exemplary
behaviour throughout the Interoperability Common Module that we
organized during 11-22 March 2024,

Cadets Stiliyan MITEV, Daniela MIRCHEVA, Victor GEORGIE v,
Trayana STOYANOVA, Hristivan PEEV, Simeon KOLEV, who carry out
Erasmus traineeship mobilities in our Academy volunteered to take part in
the abovementioned training module. The remarkable dedication and
results of your cadets during the training demonstrate high standards of
discipline and commitment. The course director witnessed their active
engagement and exemplary performance, spirit of unity, professionalism
and exceptional skills.

Wishing you and your University continued success in all your
endeavours and I hope our cadets will have further opportunities to engage
in common academic and military activities that would deepen our

partnership even further.
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Brigadier general prof. eng. Ghiti BARSAN PhD
Commandant (rector) of “Nicolae Bilcescu” Land Forces Academy of Sibiu




